
  

 

Waste Management Sub-committee report October 2015 
 

Issues raised from community discussed with PWC are: 
 
1   Overflowing skips?  We received a number of complaints regarding the 

overflow of skips- Bell and Cargo.  This is due to a combination of 
inappropriate materials (building waste and recyclables) and overall 
lack of capacity. 
 
Since the last meeting we have submitted regular updates on the 
problem and discussed with Richard Li 

 
Response- PWC had asked for the additional skip for Bell from URM and 
were under the impression that it had been supplied- which it has not.  They 
are following up this week, 
 
2 New lids on skips don’t work 
 
Response- URM contacted to look at better solution – nothing back to PWC 
yet. 
 
3 New signage on use of skips 
 
Response-  URM are only able to put signage on the skips- PWC have had 
feedback that residents don’t want additional signage on the wharf itself.  
PWC pursuing where the signage on the skips is. 
 
 
4  Lack of recycling and cleanup to top of island 
Response- PWC have delayed vegetation collection in order to allow the top 
of island to be covered after the road repair. 

 

 

Discussion Items for SIRAC:None 

Decision items for SIRAC:  None 


